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This bill will drastically reduce my access to medicine. I live in MA and work in the 
cannabis industry where METRC is already required. The MA cannabis scene is a 
mess and METRC does not help in any way. The Maine medical cannabis program is 
perfect as it is and I trust cannabis from Maine more than cannabis from 
Massachusetts.


